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Sonali Dhadve

From: Ravindra Kumar Singh <ravindra.singh@semolinakitchens.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 3:28 PM
To: Sales Uniforms Guru; Sonali Dhadve; Santosh Sawant
Cc: Sonali Dhadve; Santosh Sawant
Subject: RE: Re: For your query

HI Santosh 
 
Pls get the payment processed . 
 
Regards 
Ravindra kumar singh 
 
 

From: Sales Uniforms Guru <sales@uniformsguru.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 3:26 PM 
To: sonali.dhadve@k-corp.in; Santosh. Sawant K-Corp <santosh.sawant@k-corp.in>; Ravindra Kumar Singh <ravindra.singh@semolinakitchens.com> 
Cc: sonali.dhadve@k-corp.in; Santosh. Sawant K-Corp <santosh.sawant@k-corp.in>; Ravindra Kumar Singh <ravindra.singh@semolinakitchens.com> 
Subject: Re: For your query 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear Sir/Ma'am  
 
Awaiting for your reply  
Our payment is pending from more than 3 month .can you update me on this. 
 
Regards 
 
Pooja 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 You don't often get email from sales@uniformsguru.com. Learn why this is important  
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---- On Sun, 05 May 2024 10:59:22 +0530 sales@uniformsguru.com wrote ---- 

Dear Sir/Ma'am  
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
Regarding our recent communication regarding Semolina Lucknow Order I would like to address the points raised therein. 
 
As per the Purchase Order dated , our records indicate that the complete order was duly delivered during the January to February, in 
accordance with the agreed-upon terms. 
We regret to learn about the reported shortage of certain items three months after the delivery. We are committed to resolving this 
matter promptly and would appreciate further details to investigate and address the issue effectively. 
Furthermore, we have noted the outstanding payment for the aforementioned order. Kindly expedite the processing of the payment 
to ensure smooth financial transactions between our organizations. 
We kindly request your assistance in expediting the payment process to avoid any disruptions in our ongoing business relations. 
In response to the reported shortage, we have already provided a credit note for the items that were found to be missing from the 
delivery. Please refer to the attached document for your reference. 
We value our partnership and are dedicated to ensuring your satisfaction. Please do not hesitate to reach out should you require any 
further clarification or assistance regarding this matter. 
 
Thank you for your attention to these concerns, and we look forward to your prompt response. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Pooja Mishra  
 
Uniforms Guru 
7977263568 
9699247759 
 

 


